MELBA Davis WHATLEY
Post OFFICE Box 5623
AusTIN, TExAs 78763
(512) 478-4675

April 1, 2021

Melba Whatley

MDW Interests

P.O. Box 5623

Austin, TX 78763

Email: melba@mdwinterests.com

Dear President Gonzales & LGC Directors,

1 am writing to inform you of my resignation as the Vice President of the Waller Creek Local
Government Corporation (LGC), effective April 1, 2021

| have been a director since the creation of the corporation adopted by the Austin City Council
Resolution No. 20110428-014. I would like to thank my fellow directors for the opportunity to
work with each of you. I have learned a lot from your dedication to the Waterloo Greenway
project. Most especially, I want to acknowledge the exceptional expertise shown by the staffs of
the city and the conservancy. I want give a special thanks to Jackie Ramos and that of the city’s
technical staff. Jackie is the godmother of the LGC and we are fortunate to have her.

I am proud to have been a part of the decision-making of the Waller Creek District
redevelopment for the past decade. This remarkable project will transform Austin.

Keep up the good work all.

Warm regards,

Melba Whatley, Vice President
Waller Creek Local Government Corporation

cc: Kathy Miller Interim CEO, Waterloo Greenway Conservancy
Cotter Cunningham, Chair, Waterloo Greenway Conservancy
Deborah Trejo, Attorney, Waller Creek Local Government Corporation
Kristin K. Pipkin, P.E., Watershed Protection Department




